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Mr. Ramon llall, Director ( |$f30 @ $ C %' '

unne u'Uranium Recovery Piold Offico gyg A i

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (
Post Office Box 25325 9
Denver, Colorado 80225 m

Re: License No. SUA-1471

Dear Mr. Itall:

As por the annual soil sampling and gamma survey report
-submitted September 28, 1990, the attached map shows the results of
the rosampling performed.

The area on the NW sector exceeding 10.5 pCi/g Ra226 has
been = scraped and is being resampled _ to insure the area is below
10. 5_ pC1/g Ra226. The area. being -scraped is believed to be an
isolated area previously missed during the initial soil cleanup.
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The resurvey of all other areas,.where initial samples
indicated Ra226 greater than 10.5- pCi/g, show to be well below 10.5
pC1/g Ra226. .

If you have any questionr. or - comments please don't
i hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,
e

llOMESTAKE MINING COMPANY

9101002099%[PDR3 031
PDR DOCK O Mark D. lilles =r
C Radiation Protection Administrator
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